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Meeting Notes - May 6, 2020 

 
1) Motion made to increase the sale commission to 3.5%. Motion seconded and Passed. 

 
2) Years in 4-H will not be extended. 

 
3) Planning for a face-to-face fair as normal but also planning for a virtual fair if needed. 

 
4) The following changes for species are as follows: 

- Poultry 
a) No testing will be required for poultry this year. 
b) Weighing and banding will be done at fair weigh-in. 

- Rabbits 
a) No tattooing will be done this year. 

- Beef, Goats, Sheep, Swine  
a) No tagging will be done until weigh-in at fair. 
b) Scrapies, RFID, and 840 or Premise ID tag numbers must be submitted to the office 

along with a 4” x 6” photo of the animal including a side view of the animal as well as a 
head shot with the tag visible and able to read. 

c) Registration forms along with required photos must be mailed to the MSU Extension 
office, postmarked by June 15, 2020. Photos can be either printed from your computer 
or as a developed photo. 

 
5) Judges are due by June 1st, 2020 (Show and Evaluations) 
 
6) Evaluations and Skill-a-thons will continue as planned. 
 
7) Steve Trattles got a generic quote for gates and pens to be used for the swine show in the Show 

arena but will need to get with Steve Gushwa to discuss measurements to get an exact quote. 
 
8) Each superintendent needs to submit an Expectations/Guidelines & Responsibilities sheet to 

Eva by June 1st, 2020. 
 
9) Next Zoom meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 8, 2020 at 5:00 PM. 

 


